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*The aim of this PowerPoint is to provide you 
with some insight into Year 3 and how we aim to 
support your children throughout the year. 

*If you have any queries following this please 
email 
parentalconcerns@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 
and address FAO Year 3 and we will endeavour 
to answer any question. 

Welcome

mailto:parentalconcerns@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk


• *Our Instagram page 
@trinitycemethodistprimary

• Our School app
• Newsletter

• Seesaw for homework 
grids and activities

Keep up-to-date



Transition to Year 3
* In year 3 we continue to develop the children’s 

independence and resilience. Even though your child is 
now at a different building the expectations are the 
same across school.

*The children will take part in the daily mile, which 
happens for 10 minutes every day in the afternoon.

*The children have been taught the process 3 before 
me (brain / board / buddy). This is to develop your 
child’s independence during lesson time. 

*Affirmations and friendship wheel

*The gate – passing on messages.



*Please help us to create independent learners by encouraging 
your child to:  

• Take responsibility for their belongings e.g making sure they 
bring their library / school reader back on time

• Work independently (including for homework- once they 
understand the task)

• Persevere with tasks, even when they find something tricky

• Ask questions when they are unsure

We want to work with you to create independent, resilient 
young children who are thriving both in school and at home. 

*Independence



*Behaviour system  

Throughout your child's time in school, they have learnt the 
Trinity behaviour expectations. 

We reward children with verbal praise, stickers, golden tickets 
and house team points for Christian Values. 

Golden tickets enter your child into a lucky draw whereby they 
can win a silent disco with Mrs Wright. 

The House team which gains the most team in a half terms 
receives an extra play time with the equipment. 



*Behaviour system  

*All children start the day on Green for good behaviour. 

* Children not following behaviour expectations will firstly 
receive a verbal warning. If this behaviour continues the 
child will move their name to the red for stop coloured card. 

* For repeatedly not following behaviour expectations or 
serious incidents the child will move their name to yellow, 
for a yellow sheet. 

*Then the following procedures will take place:

* 1 Yellow sheet = missed playtime

* 2 Yellow sheets = see Mrs Fairweather

* 3 Yellow sheets = Red sheet = see Mrs Wright or Mrs 
Corrigan



*The Year 3 
Curriculum



The year 3 curriculum document can be located on the year 

3 class page on the school website.



Let’s Go Sing 2025

*Year 3 will be participating in Let’s Go Sing 2025!

*This will take place in March 2025.

*The children will start practicing for this on Thursday as we 

have our first visit from Let’s Go Sing, this will take place in 

our Music lesson time.

*This is an excellent experience for the children and is part of 

the music curriculum. Let’s Go Sing develops their 

confidence in performing to a live audience and promotes 

the joy of singing!



*Guided Reading

Children will bring home their new reading book on a Thursday. 

Our Reading Diaries are for you to record when you have read 
with your child. In school we have a ‘We Are Reading’ incentive. 
If your child has read three times in a week they will receive a 
ticket for the prize draw which takes place at the end of each 
half term. They can then win a book of their choice. 



*Encourage your child to read - anything and 
everything!! 

*Discuss books read at home.

*In the front of the reading diary, we have added 
a sheet with support ideas for reading at home. 

*Reading and library books to be returned on a 
Thursday. Library books can be kept for longer if 
your child is still reading it. If they have read 
their book that week, they’ll still get that week 
ticked off towards the challenge.  A chapter book 
may take a good few weeks to read. 

How can I support my child in reading?



*Homework

* A homework grid will be posted on our website and on Seesaw for each half 
term.

* Children should respond to the activities on their Seesaw journal where 
possible, posting photographs or videos if appropriate.

* You will find your child’s own seesaw and TTRS login attached to the cover of 
their homework folder

* Spellings – children carry out a spelling test on a Friday.  The purpose of this 
is to encourage them to spend time during the week learning the spelling 
patterns.  They also get rewarded for using them in the context of a 
sentence and in their writing.  After this half term there will be 10 words 
linked to the spelling patterns in school, then 5 bonus words that they will 
need to use in a sentence (Year 1 and 2 words).



*As always, we are grateful for your support 
with our learning and homework in Year 3. 

*We are looking forward to a fun filled year with 
your children - if you have any concerns please 
feel free to talk to us, pass on a note or email 
the school.

*parentalconcerns@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk
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